No.D2/ 1000/2019 Office of the Executive Engineer,
PWD Roeads Divisison,
Thiruvananthapuram.
Email ID: eerbtvm.pwd@kerala.gov.in
Phone No. 0471 2314815,

Dated: 29/07/2019
To

The Divisional Forest Officer
Thiruvananthapuram

Sir,

Sub:— PWD — Improvements to the road at KSRTC junction in Ponmudi road- Authorization to
file application for Forest land diversion - reg:-

Ref:- 1. Online Application No FP/KL/ROAD/37242/2018

Please refer to the above. | hereby inform you that the above work is coming under the jurisdiction of
Roads Subdivision Nedumangad and Sri TS Jayaraj (Mob No. 8086395032), Assistant Executive
Engineer, Roads Subdivision Nedumangad is the authorized officer to file the application for diversion of
forest land for the above work, on behaif of Public Works Department.

Yours faithfully,

A

-

Executive Engineer



